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18 March 2020 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
Coronavirus Update 
 
I am writing to reassure all parents that we are continuing to closely monitor and follow the very 
latest information issued by Public Health England with regards to the Coronavirus (COVID-19) 
outbreak and self-isolation advice, now we have moved into the 'Delay' phase. 
 
For information on the current guidance and advice please visit the Coronavirus page at 
http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/1434/coronavirus-guidance 
 
Cusgarne School remains open and we are continuing to teach our pupils but have had to restrict 
some activities.  After tonight’s Sports Club, all after school clubs are cancelled until further 
notice. 
 
It is possible that school closures, or partial closures, will happen in the near future and we are 
planning for this now.  I would ask all parents/carers to please ensure your contact details are up-
to-date.  If we do close we will Tweet, post a message on our web site and let Cornwall Council 
know.   
Please make a note of their website for school closures which is: 
https://www.cornwall.gov.uk/education-and-learning/schools-and-colleges/school-closures-in-
emergencies/ 
 
You should all now be in receipt of your child(ren)’s login details which will allow remote 
schooling, should we have to close.  Please contact the school office if you did not receive this 
letter.  There is a child login button on the homepage of our website and the children should all 
know how to use the WONDE site. 
 
As the situation rapidly changes, so must our response.  We are working hard to maintain stability 
for our children and to ensure contingencies are in place to minimise disruption.  I must thank you 
for your continued understanding and cooperation and for supporting the staff through this time. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Tim Barnard 
Head of School 
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